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5 October 2020 
 
 
Richard Schimpf 
fyi-request-13713-8492cff6@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-7110 
 
Dear Richard 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 8 September 2020 requesting the follow ing information under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

…all information held by the Agency relating to their deliberations on having a Multi-Use pathway, 
which would allow horse riders, rather than a Shared pathway, which only allows walkers and 
bicyclist, on the Ōtaki to North Levin Expressway. 

 
The follow ing documents fall w ithin the scope of your request and are enclosed: 
• Attachment 1: Minutes of meeting - O2NL - review  of draft collateral for public engagement, 20 August 2020 
• Attachment 2: Email - Subject: RE: Shared Path and Bridlew ay, 20 August 2020 
 
Information that is out of scope of your request has been redacted. This includes some staff contact details, as 
advised in the email w e sent acknow ledging the above request.  
 
If  you w ould like to discuss this reply w ith Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency, please contact Rob Napier, 
Programme and Project Manager by email to Rob.Napier@nzta.govt.nz 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Robyn Elston 
Senior Manager, System Design 


